
 

 

GOVERNMENT OF KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA 
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY BOARD 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

 

With reference to our “EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) RE-TENDER” for “PRIVATE INCUBATOR 
COLLABORATION PROGRAM”, issued with the closing date of 5th July, 2018 and  all the 
interested/ participating firms are required to be registered with Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Revenue 
Authority (KPRA) and to submit the copy of the registration with their interest.  
 
 

All other terms and condition will remain unchanged.  
 

 

 

Assistant Director (Procurement) KPITB 

134-Industrial Estate, Hayatabad, Peshawar,  

Khyber Pakhtunkhwa, Pakistan 

Mohmand.imran@kpitb.gov.pk 

091-9219505, 091-5891513 

   


